FRIDAY 1ST JULY 2016

A%
—  THE MILL MESSENGER

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

Despite the miserable weather, we have had a bright and breezy week! Year 2 were
out and about visiting the nature centre at Tilgate Park, whilst Year 1 travelled to
Brighton and visited the Sea Life centre. Thank you to all the parents who
supported us on the trip.

Our Young Interpreters held a tea party today and invited all the children who are
learning English as a second language as well as their parents. They had a picnic
lunch as well as joining in some team building games that enabled all to
communicate with each other in various languages. A great initiative that was
thought of, designed, and carried out purely by our students. Amazing!

We hosted “Easy Lunch” at school on Thursday. Many of you came to try their
taster meals and deserts. Chicken pasta, chilli, macaroni cheese, lemon drizzle and
more were on offer as tasting samples to give you an idea of the quality and taste
of the lunches they will be providing from September. If you missed out and would
like more information please ask at reception.

Our Inset and term days are confirmed for next year and are in the table below.

Day | Date
Start of Term Monday 5% September
Inset Day Friday 23" September
Half Term Monday 24" - Friday 28" October (inclusive)
End of Term Friday 16" December
Start of Term Tuesday 3™ January
Inset Day Friday 17" February
Half Term Monday 20% - Friday 24" February (inclusive)
End of Term Friday 7*" April
Start of Term Monday 24 April
Bank Holiday Monday 1° May (May Day)
Half Term Monday 29" May - Friday 2" June (inclusive)
Inset Day Monday 5% June
Last Day of Term for Friday 21 July
children
Inset Days Monday 24" and Tuesday 25" July
End of Term Tuesday 25" July (children not in school)

Your child will be meeting their new class teacher on Monday afternoon and
Tuesday morning. A letter will come home on Monday letting you know who the new
class teachers are. Also on Monday we will have uniform and sizes for you to try on
in the café at 3pm to enable you to order before the end of term.

Have a great weekend and let’s hope the sun shines!

Kind regards,

W\

Mr. Matt Lecuyer

“Be somebody who makes everyone feel like a somebody!”
Anonymous
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